
 A request for information (RFI) regarding
a high-speed water flow camera

The Government Water and Sewage Authority 
(henceforth: the “Water Authority”) hereby invites a 
request for information (RFI) regarding a high-speed 
water flow camera (henceforth: “a request for information 

– RFI”).  

 The date for submitting the reply to the request for
 information is from March 23, 2022 at 8:00 A.M. until no

  later than March 27, 2022 until 12 noon.

 The reply to the request for information should be
 submitted together with all the required documents to
the following email address: michrazim@water.gov.il

General remarks

  
1.  The request for information – RFI documents can be 
perused, free of charge, on the website of the Government 

Procurement Administration at www.mr.gov.il
2. The instructions in the request for information   

documents – RFI take precedence over this notice.
3.   Additional questions and clarifications can be sent by 
email only to Ms. Raaya Blei-Kraftmacher Kraftmacher, 
manager of the Procurement Unit, to the following 
email address: michrazim@water.gov.il no later than 
February 21, 2022. The replies and clarifications will be 
published on the website of the Government Procurement 

Administration.
4.  Any change to the request for information – RFI 
documents will be published on the website of the 

Government Procurement Administration.

The bidders are responsible for checking the 
publications of the Water Authority regarding the 
request for information – RFI on the above website, 

and for proceeding according to them


